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To whom it may concern, 

 

I am very pleased to write this recommendation letter on behalf of Tyler Byrne.  Tyler 

has worked as an Information Technology Classroom Technician under my supervision for the 

past two quarters.  

 

During this period Tyler has very quickly made a large impact on our team and has been 

essential in our success.  Tyler has been an extremely reliable worker throughout his time at this 

position.  His ability to solve issues that arise and to learn how to adapt to new environments and 

issues is impressive.  Tyler has excelled at this position through his skills in troubleshooting and 

his outstanding ability to work both independently and in a team.  He has shown excellent 

communication skills as he is able to clearly and effectively communicate with many professors. 

He manages to leave very positive impressions on them, to the point where professors have 

specifically asked for him to assist them with technology in their class.  He has managed to pick 

up on many details needed to effectively troubleshoot and has quickly become accustomed to the 

many different technologies he has had to deal with. He has continuously shown he is capable of 

taking on new challenges.   

 

I wholeheartedly recommend Tyler for this position. I am confident he will be an invaluable 

addition to your team.  

 

 

 

Sincerely, 

 

Matthew Yetnikoff 

 

 

 


